
From: Al-Bireh Medical Center
Al-Bireh, Palestine
+972599109210

To: Al-Bireh Association
Administrative Board

Requesting Donation of a Mammography Unit

Dear Reema Wahdan-Alaswad, the president of Al-Bireh Association,

On behalf of the women of Al-Bireh, I am writing you to request the donation of a mammography
unit to replace the current non-operational unit at Al-Bireh Medical Center which has been
dysfunctional for a year now. This device was serving the women of many large cities including
Al-Bireh, Ramallah, Beituniya, Bettin, Atara, Burka, Budrus, Bil’in, Beitillu, Bayt Rima, Bayt Sira,
Beit Ur Al-Tahta, Beit Ur Al-Fouqa, Bayt Liqya, Birzeit, Burham, Dura Al-Qari, Deir Abu Mash’al,
Deir Ibzee, Deir Al-Sudan, Dayr Dibwan, Deir ‘Ammar, Dayr Ghassana, Dayr Qadis, Deir
Nidham, Dayr Jarir, Jericho, Al-Ram, Abu Dis, … ect.

Currently, the West Bank only possesses three mammography units located in Nablus, Hebron,
and Beit Laham which are running under the administration of the Ministry of Health.
Unfortunately, there have been multiple attempts to restore the function of the current unit in
Al-Bireh Medical Center without success.

Thus, we commend your generosity and support to assist us in obtaining a new mammography
unit while ensuring the following key points:

● The machine will be located in Al-Bireh Medical Center.
● It will be managed by the employees of the Ministry of Health and the Specialty

Professionals.
● It will be under the care of the Ministry of Health.
● It will provide services to the population free of charge.
● We anticipate you providing us with a future plan on appointing a medical consultant who

may propose medical advice on certain cases.

We will provide you a list of vendors who possess this mammography unit. You will have the
opportunity to choose any vendor that meets your expectations.

We hope that you may be able to respond to our request as soon as possible. We are greatly
thankful for each and every one’s effort. If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free
to reach me at +972599109210. Once again, thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
Taghrid Judeh


